
 
 
WORKING BEE              
MONDAY 6 NOVEMBER  
We are planning on having 2 working bees during November, the first on 
Monday 6 November commencing at 9 am. 

The interior clubhouse renovations are almost complete, so now is the time to 
clean-up the exterior building and surrounding areas. This means tidying the 
carpet green area, including carpet gutters, benches, bus stop shelters etc.  

Both Mayfair and Knightsbridge grass greens are now in play so we need to 
make sure everything in that area is tidy and clean. Sunscreen blinds, garden 
areas will need attention.  The clubhouse building needs washing down in 
areas and all windows cleaned.  Where necessary, bench seats will require 
some painting repairs. 

We need the help of members to achieve this, so please put your hand up and 
volunteer for the first Working Bee on Monday 6 November. 

Let’s be proud and present MBBC Clubhouse and grounds to be the best in 
North Harbour. 

We can do this!!! 

If you have expertise in an area where you think you’re best suited, please let 
me know and I will make sure you are appointed to that area. 

Contact me any time either by email or text, details below: 

Gaye Horne – Board Member 

rmglhorne@xtra.co.nz 

0210 2323532 

 

 


